Our Lady of Guadalupe
Bulletin Announcement Request Form
Bulletin Announcement due in the Parish Office or submitted to

Teresa Fischer at olguadbulletin@gmail.com
By Monday, 12 Noon, six days prior to publication

Please be brief, but complete: Date — Time — Place — Cost — Contact
Dates to be published )

Affiliated OLG
Ministry/Organization:

Ministry/Organization or Charitable Cause
that will benefit from event:

Text of Announcement:

All Material is subject to approval, editing and space requirements

Return to: Teresa Fischer, OLG Bulletin Coordinator
olguadbulletin@gmail.com

Fax: 267-247-5402

5175 Cold Spring Creamery Rd., Ste. #5

Doylestown, PA 18902




